
 
Phone: (716) 488-1971 

Fax: (716) 483-6878 
E-mail: familyservice@fscr.mygbiz.com 

www.fscrmentalhealth.com 
 

 

 

MISSION STATEMENT: 

 

To strengthen the 

mental health and 

well being of  

individuals,  

families,  

and our  

community 
 

 

 

  

Building Healthy Families 
  

Family Service of  the  
Chautauqua Region, Inc. 

 
1-888-358-3899 
(716)488-1971 

332 East Fourth St. 
Jamestown, NY  14701 

DROP  
OUT  
PREVENTION  
PROGRAM  

Rev 2014 

" DOPP/PFC is an invaluable service to the stu-
dents, parents and teachers of the Jamestown 
community. We are very fortunate to have this 
service." 
 
Patty Duncanson    
School Counselor, Love Elementary School 

“The link our school has with the Family Service 
of the Chautauqua Region and the Drop Out 
Prevention Program is extremely beneficial for 
our students and their families. The success of 
many of our students has been a direct result 
of a unique collaboration formed between the 
therapist and our school community. Every day, 
the impact this program has on the well-being 
of our students is evident, and we feel fortu-
nate to have DOPP present in our school!” 
 
Kimberly Przybyl 
School Counselor, M.J. Fletcher School  

“J.H.S. has had the opportunity to partner with 
Family Service, and students who request 
counseling have the advantage of immediate 
service when necessary.  As an outreach work-
er at the High School, I have found it to be 
most beneficial and supportive to have this 
service available for the students”. 
 
Sharon Matson  
JHS, Outreach Worker 



 

Our Program 
 

 

The Drop Out Prevention Program or 

DOPP was designed specifically to work 

with students, their families, school and 

community resources to enhance the ability 

of students with emotional health challeng-

es be successful in the school setting.   Suc-

cess in the school setting can lead to com-

munity success whereby the entire commu-

nity benefits.   

 

Social workers and Mental Health Thera-

pists offer a wide variety of services to help 

this happen.  Family Service of the Chau-

tauqua Region has a long history of suc-

cessful work in various school systems 

throughout the region in our Partners For 

Children program.   

 

DOPP participants also are eligible for the 

full range of services offered by Family 

Service of the Chautauqua  Region.  We 

strongly believe that positive emotional 

health leads to academic success. 

Partners for Children 

 

Services Include: 

 Diagnosis of: Behavioral, Mood &                                                

Conduct Disorders 

 Referrals, Linking and Follow Through.  

 Individual and Group Work including:    

Anger Management, Problem Solving,   

 Social Skills, Behavior Management,   

 Cognitive Restructuring  

 Family Counseling, Parent Workshops, 

Home Visits  

 Psychological Testing 

 Crisis Intervention 

 Incident Support Services 

 Consultation, Peer Consultation 

 Education /Prevention including:      

 Conflict Resolution, and Violence            

Prevention. 

 Support Groups 

Family Service of the Chautauqua Region 

332 East Fourth Street 

Jamestown, NY 14701 

(716) 488-1971 

    School Programming Provided since 1982 

In 2002 Family Service was recognized by the United 

Way in Albany as a “collaboration that works”.  The 

program was the subject of an Intensive assessment by 

Helen Castle of HSC Consulting, LLC, reflecting a posi-

tive impact on the individuals served. 

 

Family Service officials said the study shows the impact 

of specialized mental health services offered with imme-

diate accessibility is far reaching.  The reduction of 

stress in the discreet environment of any campus deliv-

ers a direct, profound and broad based impact on the 

entire school population, in addition to addressing the 

specific needs of clients and their families, it says in the 

study.  This results in stronger, healthier and safer com-

munities, in which families can live and grow.   
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A Collaboration that Works…... 


